
           January 13, 2016
Dear Parents,

Our 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade students will be performing a concert on Monday night, March 14, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center at River Ridge High School. Our concert will 
feature songs from School House Rock!  We began preparation in music class this week, and the 
students are very excited about performing for you.

Here are the specifics:

 The students will perform at 7:00 p.m. Please have them meet us in the music room of 
River Ridge High School by 6:30. This will give us time to warm up their voices and get in 
line order for the performance.  

 RRHS is located at 11646	Town	Center	Rd.	New	Port	Richey,	34654.

 Please dress your child in bright PRIMARY colored t-shirts with long jean pants.  No 
shorts please.  The performance is not mandatory, however we would like to have as 
much participation as possible. Please sign and return the notice on the bottom of this 
letter by Friday, February 26 to indicate whether or not you and your child will be 
attending.

 This concert will be professionally recorded by Affordable Recordables. DVD’s are $15 
each and over 30% will be donated back to our music department! Order forms are 
attached.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to call your child’s music teacher. We look 
forward to seeing you on March 14th!

Best regards,
Mrs. DuQuette and Miss Brooks

CUT HERE      CUT HERE      CUT HERE      CUT HERE

_____ YES! My child and I will	be attending the concert on March 14th at 7:00 p.m.

_____ No, my child and I will NOT be able to attend.

Student Name:________________________________________________ Grade&Teacher:______________________

Parent Name:_________________________________________________ Phone: ________________________________

Odessa Elementary School Music Department
12810 Interlaken Road
New Port Richey, FL  34655
(813) 346-3700


